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News from the Counseling Den

Class of 2023

Class of 2024

Class of 2025

Class of 2026

The Class of 2023 has voted on the superlatives for the
yearbook, voted on the person the yearbook will be
dedicated to, and chosen the guest speaker for
graduation. Shhh it's a secret!

The class of 2024 will be hosting a free Trivia Night Thursday 2/23
@ CHS from 6 - 8 pm. We will be raffling off a basket or 2.
Teams of no more than 5 people. All are welcome!

The Class of 2025 had a successful fundraiser with the Semi-Formal
Dance last Saturday. It was a fun event and many members of the
class stepped up and gave their time to help set-up and clean-up
for the dance. The Class of 2025 will next be planning on some more
fundraisers.

Class of 2026: T-shirts have been designed and orders placed! We
are looking for ideas for fundraising. Everyone in the class is
encouraged to help. Reach out to a class officer or Mrs. Barnett for
ideas and ways to get involved.   

Grades at a Glance:

Principal's Notes:

 Athletics Course Selections with the Junior Class are in full swing. We
will wrap up all grades (hopefully) by next friday.
Scholarship information and opportunities are constantly
updating so be sure to check in with your counselor AND
check your email! 

We are busy in The Den!

Featured Club/Organization
Environmental Club
Mrs. Wendy Langelier and the
Environmental Club are putting
together a Plant-a-Tree athon. Reach
out to her for more information! 

One week before vacation and we are
still working hard here at Campbell.
Classes are in full-swing of Semester 2,
clubs and sports are meeting and
making deep playoff runs and Student
Council is planning a Winter Fest for next
Wednesday. An hour of games and
activities to build culture and community
right before February Break.

We had a wonderful full-school assembly
this past week where we had a chance to
celebrate Mrs. Shannon Szepan and
Colonel Kelly Fraser for all they do to
make Campbell a special place. I
encouraged students to find an adult in
the building that they are grateful for and
share that with them! Gratitude goes a
long way.

Have a wonderful weekend CHS.

We are in Playoff Season for our Winter
Sports Teams. Dates and locations will
become available during the week but
here is what we know now:

Boys Bball - @ Hopkinton 2/17
Wrestling - State Meet Sat 2/18 @ Bow

Hockey - @ Hollis-Brookline 2/18
(non-playoff game)

A big Campbell thank you to Student Council who made sure
EVERYONE in the building received a chocolate-covered
strawberry on Valentine's Day! Talk about making everyone
feel special!


